
FLORA LODGE #119 A.F & A.M. 
August 2023 NEWSLETTER 

Stated Meeting 1st Tuesday, 7:30 P.M.  Meal 6:30 P.M 
Lodge email – floramasoniclodge@gmail.com 

915 State Hwy. 37        P.O.Box 1119          Quitman, Texas  75783 

 

, 
 

Steve Cates – Worshipful Master – (903) 850-7635              Bobby McKee – Secretary – (214) 392-4175 
 

Looking West: 

Brethren, 

Well, it’s summertime in East Texas, it’s 

hot outside! Too hot to fish, so why not 

join us at the lodge. There is a lot going 

on this year! We have a great group of 

Masons, old and new, that are 

reenergizing our lodge.   

We have practice at 6:00 pm on 

Wednesdays and Thursday nights each 

week. Not to mention our pancake 

breakfast the 1st Saturday of each 

month and Stated Meeting the 1st 

Tuesday of each month.  For those of 

you who have not been to lodge in a 

while I am extending a personal 

invitation to come visit old friends and 

Brothers. 

Perhaps come to a practice session and 

feel the energy again.  You will 

remember why you became a Mason! 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday August 11th is our annual 

Teachers Appreciation Breakfast at 

7:00A.M.  Those of you who want to 

come to help please be there about 6-

6:30A.M. 

Thanks, and God Bless America 

Stephen Cates 

 

Masonic labor is purely a labor of love. He 
who seeks to draw Masonic wages in gold 
and silver will be disappointed. The wages 
of a Mason are in the dealings with one 
another; sympathy begets sympathy, 
kindness begets kindness, helpfulness 
begets helpfulness, and these are the 
wages of a Mason. 

       - Benjamin Franklin - 

 


